
Do you live on or near Lead-Coal Between Washington and Yale?

Tired of Crashes into Our Homes and Onto our Sidewalks?

Concerned that the Federally funded Lead-Coal project didn’t fix the problem?

TELL IT TO THE FEDS!

WHAT: Federal Highway Administration Lead Coal Road Safety Audit June 8-10

WHAT EXACTLY: Kick Off Meeting with Public Comments

WHEN: Wednesday June 8,  9-11 am

WHERE: Mid Region Council of Governments, Board Room 809 Copper NW (across from
Robinson Park)

ZOOM OPTION? Yes. But attend in person if you can. We need more residents in the room
than bureaucrats.

CAN I SUBMIT COMMENTS IN WRITING? Yes.

For Zoom Link or to Submit Written Comments or for more information:
wsimon@mrcog-nm.gov and tcok@mrcog-nm.gov

Brought to you by the Lead Coal Safety Brigade

Please join our citizen action effort to protect the safety and health of families who live along
Lead and Coal Avenues. Contact:

Nob Hill: Bob Anderson
University Heights: Joseph Aguirre
LeadCoalSafetyBrigade@gmail.com

Crash photos https://photos.app.goo.gl/mG25gHVShqGXjCxA8
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